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Attention 8th graders:

 April 12th 
is the last day for 8th graders to make changes for

their high school course requests for the 2024-
2025 school year.  Please contact your PHS

counselor with any new requests or questions.  

April 12th is also the deadline to apply to test out
of a high school class.  Test out application link &

more info HERE. 
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Kindness Crew:
Thursday, April 18th, from 3:20 - 4:20 will be

our next kindness crew get together. We will be
learning about starting a seed collective from
a special guest for the first half and doing a

grounds clean-up in honor of earth day for the
second half. Please come prepared to go outside.  
We look forward to seeing you in Mrs. Wagner's

room!

 - See Mrs. Yurek with any questions!  Thanks and
happy almost Earthday to all!

Youth Advisory Committee Application

This week’S PBIS Focus Topic:  Review DRIVE Expectations

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGAJqWOzJw/UDRAG451y_B_6Etgg6jKsQ/edit?utm_content=DAGAJqWOzJw&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WpFazOyR4xACc_KBFazgoust5XcPNR90DeMVBzAfQ48/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.phsacf.org/our-impact/youth-advisory-committee/join-our-youth-advisory-committee/2024-youth-advisory-committee-application


Happy Spring YIG Delegates!  
Our fall conference trip to Lansing may be over, but we still have a few more happenings with our

delegation!  

Please check your emails for messages from Mrs. Deering and reply.  

Sheridan carnival volunteers need to be ready to attend the carnival on Friday. 

Monday, April 15th,  we have the Mayor of Petoskey visiting at the middle school in room 128 (First

room on the right down the 7th grade hallway) from 3:30-4:30.  We need as many delegates as

possible to be there! Feel free to bring a friend!

A survey link was sent to you to fill out in an email from Mrs. Deering. Please do that ASAP.
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Hi G3!!

Two events this week. 

Thursday night, we will introduce robotics to

interested 6th & 7th graders. 

CURRENT G3 members please stop by at some point

during this time to talk with our new recruits. We

would like potential members to hear many

perspectives ahead of filling out their applications in

May. 

G3 Members, please stop by the office ASAP and sign

the Thank You Cards for our mentors and helpers!

Thank you! 

Strength and Conditioning Club with Mr. Brey is
CANCELLED for this Thursday, April 11.  Regular

schedule will resume next Tuesday.



NEW Coloring Contest!
4/3-4/19. Get your color sheet from 

Mrs. Norton in the Library.

8th Graders Only - Final D.C. Trip Meeting - Thursday, April 11

In this final meeting, we'll go through lost and found items, sign "thank you"

cards, as well as distribute D.C. Pictures! If you're unable to attend, see Ms.

Saunders! 

7th Graders - Sign-up for the 2025 D.C. Trip Today! 

Seats are filling up for the 24-25 D.C. Trip! Visit our website for more information

and details on how to sign-up! 

Thank you! 

D.C. INFO:

There will be no Art Club this week but

we will meet again on the 17th. 

Peer to Peer: Our next meeting will be

on Thursday, April 11th during

homeroom in Ms. Strieby's classroom.  

See you then!

Student Council Members!

There will be a meeting in Mrs. Cruse's classroom on 

Friday, April 12th during 3rd hour! 

https://sites.google.com/northmen.org/pmsdctrip?usp=sharing


Help your school capture every memorable
moment in the yearbook! 

Snap some photos and send them to us! Go to
HJeShare.com, use the code (pmsyearbook) and

we will do our best to use your photos!

PEF Scholarships

Petoskey Education Foundation Undergraduate Scholarships in the
amount of $500 are awarded to qualified Petoskey Middle School

students who have an interest in furthering their education by taking
summer instructional programs related to science, technology, music,

leadership, debate, visual arts or other academic endeavors. More
information is available on the website (follow link above). 

Completed applications are due no later than April 15.

(PMS Help for Young Anglers; Strategies & Hints for Fishing). Mr.

Swidorski will have a meeting after school on Wednesday, April

10th from 3:15 to 4:15 for PHYSH Club.  Guests from Trout Unlimited

will be teaching fly rod casting during our next meeting.  We will

be practicing outside (weather permitting) and will postpone if

weather conditions are poor.

7th/8th Grade Home Track Meet: Thursday, April 18th
at 2pm.

Parents: Track season is now in full swing and we are in
need of parent volunteers to help us run a successful
home meet next Thursday, April 18th. No prior track

experience is necessary. Volunteers are asked to be at
the Northmen Stadium by 1:30pm to help get ready for

the meet.

Please sign up here using Sign Up Genius for a spot.
Thank you in advance!

https://hjeshare.com/eShare/
https://www.petoskeyschools.org/petoskey-education-foundation/scholarships/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aaaaf2da5ffc43-petoskey?scrlybrkr=831b0b3b#/

